
February 6, 2018 

Robert Stein 
Chairman 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Projects

Re: EM-UI-015-170322e - The United Illuminating Company’s notice of intent to modify 
an existing energy facility located at 40 Poland Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut - 
Notice of Completion of Construction

Dear Chairman Stein: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that construction activities associated with the 

above- referenced notice has been completed.  UI regrets that it failed to provide the 

completion date in a timely manner in accordance with the Council’s conditions, and 

hereby submits this letter to provide notice that construction was completed on June 28, 

2017. 

There were no material changes or deviations to these modifications as specified in the 

Council's decision dated April 10, 2017. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 203.499.2586 with any questions. 

Regards, 

Amy Hicks 
Oureach Specialist 

180 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477 
Telephone 888-UITENYR, Fax 203.926.4664 
www.uinet.com 
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